
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS  

Division of Human Resources Memorandum 

 

 

 

TO: Randy Liepa, Ph.D 

 Superintendent 

  

FROM: Cynthia E. DeMan 

 Director of Personnel 

 

DATE: February 28, 2013 

    

SUBJECT: Policy Agenda Item – Committee of Whole 

 

 

Please consider adding the discussion of draft policies to the Committee of the Whole agenda 

scheduled for March 4, 2013. The draft policies will address the following:  Teacher Placement, 

Staff Reductions/Recalls, Teacher Evaluation and Administrator Evaluation 

 

The recent amendments to the Public Employment Relations ACT (PERA) accomplished by Public 

Act 103 outline specific subjects that are now prohibited subjects of bargaining. The Board of 

Education is required to adopt policies addressing these four (4) areas.  
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